
 

Youth Group Program 

We are so grateful to God, who made it possible that this program could be a success.  We 
have come to the end of our program, and on the 9th of November we will be celebrating the 
end of this very successful program.  Last Saturday, the youth were split into two different 
groups, a girl’s group and a boy’s group.  They were being taught on how they should behave 
as teenagers.  They were then given some tasks to do as a team, and how to show support to 
one another.  The boys were given meat to cook and the ladies were supposed to prepare 
porridge for everyone. 
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These young leaders are so special.  You can see the hunger and willingness to change.  Here 
is some good news!  As a region we have decided to continue with the program once a month.  
We will be mentoring these young leaders until they finish schooling. 

 

                                                                            Boys preparing the meat 

 

Our special thanks go to all those who supported the program through prayers and for our 
partner’s love and funding of this program. 


